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02/06/2022 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Title of Study: “Decreased Incidence of Michigan Emergency Department Visits for Febrile 
Neutropenia Observed After Public Health Measures for the COVID-19 Pandemic” 
 
Principal Investigator: Dr. Michael Baracy Jr.  
 
This Letter is to confirm that the statistical analysis for the above study was performed by the 
Department of Biomedical Investigations and Research at Ascension St. John Hospital. The 
statistical methods and techniques utilized were deemed methodologically sound and 
appropriate for this research.  
 
Please contact me with any questions or concerns.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Dr. Michael Baracy Jr., MD, MHA 


